
       

Newsletter Friday 6th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Communication  

Please let the school know if your contact details 

have changed. We have had issues recently with 

phone numbers which are no longer in use. 

Thank you. 

 

School photographs 

Remember school photograph day will be on 

Tuesday 10th October. We will be taking younger 

siblings and families from 8.30 onwards. 

Thank you 

 
Cross country 

Y3,4,5 and 6 travelled to Richmond School to 
take part in a cross-country competition. Every 
single person ran their socks off and they were 
all beautifully well-behaved. Thank you so much 
to the adults who came to help. 
 

 
 

We are very proud that four of our children are 

through to the next round. Congratulations to 

Arthur H, Blake D, Ella M and Sam M.  

Good luck! 

Scholastic Book Fair – 17th-  - 23rd October. 

 

The Book Fair is coming to school again and will be 

with us for just under a week. In each of the three 

cases, there will be something for every pocket.  

There are some new releases 

in the cases which will 

probably prove to be very 

popular! 

More details to follow next 

week. 

 

We did it! 

 

We have achieved the 

Level 4 Award! 

 

 



We now have £100 of vouchers to spend on 
improving our school garden.  
 
Our idea is to plant some cherry trees on the 
school playground. 
 
 
Arrangements at the beginning and end of school. 
 
We know that it can be very busy at drop off and 
pick up time. In order to reduce congestion on the 
roads outside school, some cars have been parked 
on the pavement. However, this can make it 
difficult, and sometimes dangerous, for 
pedestrians. Please consider this when dropping 
off and collecting your children. Thank you. 
 
Harvest Festival. 
Next Friday will be the Harvest Festival at St 
Matthew’s. We will be supporting the Food Bank 
which is held in the church. Please drop off any 
donations either at the church or the school. It 
would be preferable to have non-perishable items 
but any fruit and vegetables will be welcome too. 
 

 
 
Thank you to the Coop 
 

 
 
As part of our surplus food collection, we have had 
a lot of bananas from the Coop this week. All of the 
children have really enjoyed having this extra fruit 
every day. 
 
Keep coming in to school every morning to see 
what else is on offer! 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary: 

10th October – Individual school photographs 

13th October – Harvest Festival at St Matthew’s  

w/b Monday 16th October- Parent Carer 

Consultations 

17th October – Scholastic Book Fair- all week 

18th October – Year 5/6 Girls Football Competition 

TWS 

25th October – Years 5/6 Boys Football Competition 

TWS 

Friday 27th October – break up for half term 

Monday 6th November– back to school 

8th November – Year1/2 trip to York Mosque 

Anti-bullying week – 13th -17th November 

15th November – Mixed Football 

17th November – Children in Need 

5th and 6th December – KS1 nativity  

6th December – Skipping festival TWS – KS1 

8th December – Christmas jumper day 

15th December – Christmas Open afternoon  

w/b 18th December – Christmas Parties and 

Outdoor Carol Concert  

Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas  


